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I am in full support of LD 1632. The Maine Educational Center for the Deaf and Hard
of Hearing provides vital services for students and their families across the state of 
Maine. It is essential that deaf and hard of hearing students receive services to meet 
their unique needs, from professionals who specialize in working with students with 
different hearing levels. MECDHH also serves an important role in the deaf 
community. It is so important for students and families to come together, meet peers 
and other parents, and have the opportunity to learn and communicate in a variety of 
modalities. I have personally seen the wonderful work and positive benefits brought 
about by MECDHH and feel that the organization provides essential services to meet 
the educational, and social-emotional, cultural needs of students and families. 


